
CETL Advisory Board 
August 13, 2020 
 

 Scheduled following meetings for the fall semester for September 24th, 8:30am and 
October 29th, 8:30am. 

 Julie Mikles-Schluterman volunteered to take meeting minutes. 

 Robin Lasey agreed to continue to chair the board, but suggested that it would be a 
good idea to have someone other than the program director. 

 If you have items you want added to the agenda, email Robin ahead of time. 

 For this upcoming year: 
o Focus on assessment 
o Brainstorm and discuss programming suggestions 
o Develop a badging program (Hanna Norton) 

 

 For the next meeting: 
o Hanna Norton will be recognized as Assistant Director of CETL 
o An Ozark campus faculty member will be added to this advisory board 


